
Greetings YIMs & esteemed Imperial Estates Holders, 

  

I would like to thank Dame Ariana Neville for a smooth turn over of the office & for her 

continued service. I would also like to thank Sir Valance Prize for stepping up as my Deputy in 

the West. I look forward to working with both of you. 

  

I am happy to report that we have no current judicial cases. We do have two that were carried 

over from the previous Reign. Both of which should be resolved by the IEM in March. 

  

We do have four Civil Courts requested & scheduled for the weekend of the March IEM.  

  

Reports are few & far between, I have only received a report  for each month from Aurochsfjord. 

I received 2 from Cyprus & Connacht. Cambridge reported as well. It is great that the local MoJ 

has nothing to do but please let me know that you are not busy. I am also here if you have 

questions.  

 

Sir Dorn das Schwarz Brause 

IMoJ 


